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From: registrar
Sent: June 6, 2017 3:53 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - 

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 6, 2017 3:43 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-06 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Wayne & Patricia Roblin 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
The province of Ontario has the highest hydro rates in Canada, we are not able to afford another 
increase in hydro rates.  How are we to live in Ontario with the increasing hydro costs.  Cutting back 
on consumption of hydro makes no difference on hydro.  Where will this end, people can not continue 
to live in this province of Ontario with the ever increasing costs. 
Time to find a solution for all the people in Ontario. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




